
Sunday, October 27, 2024 

  11:00 am 

121 Oakey Springs Dr, PO Box 309, Gaston, SC 29053;  

Phone: 803-794-0377; Email: fbcg003@bellsouth.net 

09:30 AM……...…….....Men’s Prayer Group 
09:45 AM………….…...….…Sunday School 
11:00 AM………….….........Morning Worship  
                                           Children’s Worship 
Monday 
12:30 PM…………..Motivational Monday                    

October 20,  2024 
 196 in Sunday School       262 in Worship Service 

170 in Midweek Worship 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Oct 27 Pink Sunday  
Oct 27 Choir Practice at 4:00 pm 
Oct 27 D Groups at 5:00 pm 
Oct 29 Brotherhood Meeting at 7:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall 
Nov 3 Communion will be observed today 
Nov 3 Grief Gathering Group at 3:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall 
Nov 3 D Groups at 5:00 pm 

*Church Cookbooks are on sale $10.00 each, available on Wednesday nights at the supper  
or see Lauren Cantrell 

DEACON ON CALL  
Oct 27 Stafford Johnson (803) 908-9090 
Nov 3 Noel Pound (803) 467-0382 
  

     EXTENDED CARE  TEAM 
Oct 27 Amie Cobia, Marissa Bailey,  
 Rhonda Smith, Christian Chavis, 
 Sammy Smith, Ally Sanford 
 
Nov 3 Sandy Poole, Bonita Mishoe, 
 Aggie Sigh, Jim Thomas,  
 Bailey Speares, Ginny Henderson 
   

    CHILDREN’S WORSHIP 
Oct 27 Traci Rish, Faith Cavarretta, 
 Bonita Mishoe 
Nov 3 Shawn Goff, Melissa Goff, 
 Ally Sanford 
Nov 3       *Special CW Meeting at 6:00 pm 

DEACON FAMILY MINISTRY 2024-25 
 
 
Mike Rollison Keith Ray Troy Peele Tom Learn 
803-269-3089 423-823-2555 803-673-5330 803-429-1358 
A-B  C-D  E-F  G-H 
 
Dwain Smith Noel Pound Glenn Pound Chris Vidrine 
803-446-1595 803-467-0382 803-238-7477 803-513-4915 
I-J-K  L-M  N-O-P  Q-R 
 
Stafford Johnson Heyward Kelly Allen Ott 
803-908-9090 803-794-0723 803-960-6820 
Sa—Sm  Sn-U  V-W-X-Y-Z 

Church Staff: 
Rev. Brady Henderson, Senior Pastor 803-509-3521 

Rev. Steve Kittrell, Interim-Associate Pastor 803-261-7943 
Mrs. Sherrell Ott,  Minister of Music 803-622-0982 

Mrs. Velvet Lucas Administrative Assistant 803-794-0377 

Wednesday,  
06:00 PM…………..…...…...Family Supper 
06:15-6:45 PM ….Youth & Acteens Supper 
06:45-8 PM…………...…Youth Bible Study                   
07:00 PM……...Midweek Worship, GAs, RAs,          
         Mission Friends & Acteens     



 
First Baptist Church Of Gaston 

Sunday,  October 27, 2024 
 

Welcome & Scripture 
Rev. Steve Kittrell 
Psalm 139:23-24 

 
Worship in Song 

“How Long Has It Been” 
“Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus” 
“Spirit of the Living God” 

 
Recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

Rev. Brady Henderson 
 

Praise Song 
“Made for More” 

 
Prayer 

Mr. Eddie Knight 
 

Special Music 
Lee Sanford 

 
Message 

Rev. Brady Henderson 
 

Invitation 
“I Am Thine O Lord” 

GPS FOOD PANTRY IS IN URGENT NEED 
 

   Grits        Cereal          Peanut Butter (18 oz)         Rice       Canned Vegetables   

Sermon Notes: 
Rev. Brady Henderson 

This Thursday the Menorah Podcast will release  
Episode 39! 

You can listen to it on Facebook, YouTube, Amazon Music, and 
buzz sprout.  This is hosted by Pastor Brady and 

 co-hosted by Allen Ott. 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child Shoebox collection has 
begun.  During October we will be collecting fishing kit supplies, glue 
sticks, crayons & coloring books. For more information see Margie Rish. 
There is a collection box in the Welcome Center .  
You can also pickup a shoebox in the Welcome Center. 

 
 
 
 
 

‘Now!’ Sermon Series 
Sermon #26 

‘Tangled up in Tradition!’ 
Mark 7:1-13 

 
 

Sermon in a Sentence:  
We can fall into the temptation of getting tangled up in 
tradition when we are focused on Lurking on Others, and 
Leaving God’s Word behind, which leaves a Lesson for 
us to learn.  
 
Question to Ask: 
How are you and I similar to the Pharisees in this 
passage when we get tangled up in tradition instead of 
following Jesus?  
 
Truth #1: Lurking on Others. (vv.1-4) 
 
Truth #2: A Lesson for Us. (vv. 5-8) 
 
Truth #3: Leaving God’s Word behind. (vv. 9-13) 
 
 

We are collecting items for Homebound Baskets which includes: hard candy; pens; 
color pencils; hand lotion; crossword, sudoku, or word search books; adult coloring 

books; and postage stamps. All items can be placed in the box in the welcome 
center by November 10th! 


